
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance has been much better this 
week and we have reached our 97% target.  Thank you 
for ensuring children are in school everyday so they 
learn and experience all of the wonderful things school 
has to offer. 
 
The children have began their ‘My Happy Mind’ 
journey this week and completed their first session on 
Monday morning.  Mrs Nicholson has put an 
introduction to this on the Class Dojo so you can 
understand a little more about what this is. 
 
Year 6 had a very exciting video message today from 
an Olympian.  Miss Tuton spent her summer in Paris 
where she watched her sister-in-law Georgina 
Brayshaw compete in rowing.  Georgina and her team 
were the first ever British women to win an Olympic 
gold in the quadruple skulls event.  Year 6 had lots of 
questions they wanted to ask Georgina and she 
videoed herself answering them.  We are hoping she 
will come into school soon to show us her gold medal 
and talk to the children about the difficulties she 
overcome to achieve. 
 
A reminder that school photos are in school on 
Monday 30th September.  These will consist of sibling 
and individual photos.  If you would like photos with 
siblings that are not in school then you can come into 
school from 8am for these.  If children have PE on this 
day then they can bring their trainers in their bag to 
change into later. 
 
Could I ask please that if children are bringing scooters 
and bikes on to the playground because they have 
rode to or from school (inc. younger siblings) they they 
do not ride them on the playground so that no injuries 
occur. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Jones 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

           



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 


